THE UIA 2022 INTERNATIONAL FORUM CONFIRMS THE FIRST SPEAKERS AND TICKETS GO ON
SALE

Paul Karakusevic, Joan Clos, Sergio Magalhaes, Sara Topelson, Lluiz de Mello and Martha
Thorne are the first confirmed speakers of the more than 60 international experts who will
participate in the UIA 2022 International Forum 'Affordable Housing Activation: Removing
Barriers', to be held in Madrid from May 18 to 20. New confirmations will be announced in the
coming days that will make this meeting a referential global event.

The event, which has the collaboration of UN-Habitat, is organised by the CSCAE, and is
supported by the Government of Spain, the Community of Madrid, the Madrid City Council
and the COAM, seeks to transform the capital of Spain into the epicenter of the global debate
on decent and adequate housing, with the aim of producing a multilateral declaration.

The congress envisages the creation of a collaborative, innovative, avant-garde, and
paradigmatic framework that will activate the first global platform of data content and best
practices on housing promoted by referential international experts and organisations. The
initiative will function using unprecedented artificial intelligence for content management as
well as interactive maps for data visualisation.

The UIA 2022 International Forum 'Affordable Housing Activation: Removing Barriers' invites
all UIA Member Sections to join the movement by sharing situations in their contexts that
can serve as case studies and organising side events with local stakeholders to stimulate
debate around housing accessibility. (See the forms in the website)

Meet expert perspectives from different fields, far beyond architecture, and enjoy side events
organised around the world in the framework of the UIA Forum at www.ahamadrid.com.

Your section can be an active player in this worldwide activation movement by disseminating
the forum to citizens, interested students and professionals locally. Give your section a
spotlight at this global event!

Reserve your ticket now!

Follow all the news through www.ahamadrid.com and the Twitter account @ahamadrid2022.




